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minutes or less. Please be mindful that this form is for public comment only. Please direct questions/general inquiries to Council 
members directly.

Stephen Masi 305 Eastbury Hill Rd
We need more single family homes. Not $2100 a month cheaply built apartment and 800k McMansions s. . I have lived here for 23 
years I cant afford to live in my own town anymore and I am upset and devastated. Please build single family affordable homes 
and stop pushing out residents that have lived their entire lives here.

Zbigniew 
and Lesley

Mroz 121 Heywood Drive

We support the extension of the State of Connecticut village designation in the town's center to the East Hartford line including 
Main Street. Part of Griswold Street close to Main Street should be included, especially as this is the location of Naubuc School. 
The school community and the many pedestrians and cyclists on Griswold Street need as much protection as state laws and our 
town leaders can provide. What will our Town Council do as we understand that this is a very urgent matter. Thank you.

Martha Crowley 1141 Neipsic Road

I am writing with my concern for the Capital Project Report for the Animal Shelter. If the Town has secured all local land use 
permits to facilitate the construction of a new shelter that would replace the existing building, why would Glastonbury want to 
add another town to the shelter and have to start with the design process all over again? This project has been delayed too long 
and the need for a new Animal Shelter is urgent. Adding another town will cost more for taxpayers in the long run, add more 
animals in the shelter, put a strain on Glastonbury Animal Control staff, and who will be responsible for Wethersfield's animals? I 
believe Glastonbury should honor the architect's construction drawings currently for the new building and lets get started with a 
new shelter for the unfortunate animals.
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